
 

 

 

 

NEWSFLASH 
TO ALL MEMBERS & EMPLOYERS OF THE 

TRANSPORT SECTOR RETIREMENT FUND 

FAREWELL TO TEBOGO KGOSI, DEPUTY PRINCIPAL OFFICER 

 

The Fund wishes to advise our stakeholders that Tebogo Kgosi has left the employ of the 

Transport Sector Retirement Fund effective 1 May 2021, in pursuit of new opportunities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the first female Deputy Principal Officer, Tebogo's contribution to the Fund with her 

expansive experience in the Financial Services Industry, will be missed.  

We thank her for the  years of dedicated service and wish her every success for the future.  

The Fund is currently recruiting a new Deputy Principal Officer and will advise as soon as an 

appointment has been made. 

 
 
 
 
Communication Team 
Transport Sector Retirement Fund  
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